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Health Week 

This will be the week beginning 7th 

July. During that week the children 

will have the opportunity to take part 

in a Whole School Zumba session. 

We will be having a Whole School 

Picnic and of course you are ALL 

invited to come and watch and join 

in with the BIG DANCE on Friday 

10th July at 9.15am. 

 
On the 1oth July we will be 

holding our Produce Show. 

We look forward to seeing the 

children's miniature gardens, 

pretty flowers, scrumptious cakes, 

creative scarecrows and perfect 

packed lunch. Entries should be 

bought to the infant hall in the 

morning. 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

JUNE 

 
28         PTA Summer Fete   
30         Yr 2 trip to Howletts                              

JULY 
6           Development day- School Closed 

7-10      Health Week 
10          Big Dance and Produce Show 
13          Yr 4 trip to Tilbury 

22          KS2 Disco 
23          End of School Year 

SEPTEMBER 

3            Development day -School Closed 
4            Back to school 

 
 

To all Y5 Parents. 

 

If you want your child to take 

the 11+ selection test you must 

register online by 1st July. You 

can do this at 

www.kent.gov/ola 

 
To all Year 6 Parents 

 

It really has been a pleasure having 

your children in our school and we 

are all really proud of what they 

have achieved. Parents are invited to 

the leaver's service on the 22nd July 

at 9.30am. 
 

Display Afternoon 
There will be a celebration of your 

children's work in the school on the 17th 

July. Please pick up your children from 
the school field for them to take you 

round the school. Any children left after 
2.20pm will be going round the school 

with their class teacher. 
 

  

Arethusa 

Year 6 were very brave and had a 

wonderful time at Arethusa, with sailing, 

archery and the high rope walk in the 

woods! 

 

 

 

PTA 

The PTA would like to thank everyone for 

their support this year and if you would 

like to help on the last school disco of the 

year, please let Lisa in the office know. 

  

Remember  
It is a Development day on Monday 
6th July so don't send your children 

into school. 
 

And Finally 

We would like to say goodbye to all the staff 
who are leaving us for pastures new and we 

wish them all the best in the next stage of their 

journeys 
 

 


